
 
  
 
 

 

 
 May 30, 2018 
 
The Honorable Phil Murphy 
Governor of New Jersey 
P.O. Box 001 
Trenton, NJ 08625  
 
Dear Governor Murphy: 
  
I am a lifelong resident of Hoboken. I live approximately 200 feet north of the 
proposed ferry repair/refueling station. Exposing me, my family and neighbors to 
the risks inherent in living in proximity to such a potentially toxic facility would be 
unconscionable. I don’t believe I need list the myriad downsides to you – they’ve 
been well documented. 
 
What I find particularly egregious, however, is that NJ Transit’s own feasibility 
study rated Union Dry Dock the fifth best among all the potential siting 
alternatives. This information combined with the level of public opposition should 
be compelling enough for your office to find a more appropriate location for the 
ferry maintenance facility. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to consider my request. 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
Nicholas Borg  
2 Constitution Court 
Hoboken, NJ   07030 
 
 
 

 


